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January 20, 2022 

Ms. Angela Calvillo 

Clerk of the Board 

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlet Place 

City Hall – Room 244 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

 

RE: Official street name change of Sonora Lane to Vicha Ratanapakdee Way. 

       File No. 210885, Resolution of Intention No. 489-21  

  

Dear Ms. Calvillo: 

 

On behalf of the San Francisco Board of Supervisors, San Francisco Public Works has 

completed its investigation to rename a segment of Sonora Lane, between the intersections 

of Terra Vista Avenue and O’Farrell Street. 

 

On November 5, 2021, City agencies were notified of the proposed name change.  There were 

no objections from City Agencies.  We have also verified that the proposed name does not 

exist in our current list of official street names. 

 

Letters were mailed to the fronting property owners on November 9, 2021.  The letters 

provided the fronting property owners the opportunity to submit their comments concerning 

the street name change until December 13, 2020.  Out of the 2 fronting property owners 

none were against the name change.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

James M. Ryan, P.L.S. 

Acting City & County Surveyor 


